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The 2nd Rye10 race will be taking place on 
Sunday 26th May at 10:00 am 
Runners will be registering at the Cock Inn and 
the race will start at the entrance to Jempson's 
car park. 
 

The 10 mile route is via Tanhouse Lane turning 
into Starvecrow Lane, into Moore's Lane, along 
Furnace Lane, turning right at Calveslodge 
Wood into Horseshoe Lane, then back to 
Starvecrow Lane and the finish at Jempson's . 
 

Tanhouse Lane from Jempson's car park to 
the junction of School Lane will be closed 
to traffic from approximately 30 minutes 
between 9:45 and 10:15. 
We will shortly be contacting those people who 
volunteered last year to act as marshalls and 
man water stations but we still need more 
volunteers. 
 

Thanks again to Jempson’s Superstore and 
the Cock Inn for their on-going support and 
special thanks to Martin and Cathy Burke of 
Nicework for staging and organising this event 
again in aid of the Memorial Hall 
refurbishment.  
 
The inaugural race last year was a great 
success and raised over £500 towards the hall 
refurbishment and the hope is that even more 
runners will be taking part this year - So please 
turn out to cheer the runners on, volunteer to 
help and ensure that this year’s event is an 
even bigger success. 
 
It’s not too late to volunteer. This is a really 
exciting project to get involved in and we can 
always find jobs for the old and the young - So 
please don’t leave it until the last minute. 
Here are the links to volunteer: 
Martin or Cathy Burke on 230009 
 or email info@nice-work.org.uk  
David or Hilary on 230205  
or email peasmarshmh@btinternet.com 

 

 

 

 
Peasmarsh Annual Parish Assembly will 

be held on Wednesday, May 29th at 7.30pm 

at the Pavilion at the Maltings. The Parish 

Council would have liked to hold this 

meeting in the newly refurbished hall, but it 

will not be quite ready in time. 

This is your opportunity to come and ask 

questions and find out what your Parish 

Council has been doing over the past year. 

It is also hoped that there will be a showing 

of the video about life in Peasmarsh 

created by the young people who have 

been meeting since October with Leaders 

from Youth in Motion 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Peasmarsh Periodical        

The Memorial Hall website is now up and 

running and has up-to-date information 

about coming events in Peasmarsh 

together with other activities in the 

village and a booking calendar for the 

refurbished hall. 

This site can be viewed by visiting 

www.peasmarshmh.btck.co.uk  

1st Peasmarsh Brownies have spaces 
available from June 2013. 
If you are aged between 7–11 and would 
like to find out more, please contact 
Diane Nunn on 01797 280257.  Brownies 
meet on Mondays 6.30-8.00pm during 
term time at Peasmarsh Memorial Hall. 
 

mailto:info@nice-work.org.uk
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flower festival 

at 

Peasmarsh church 

 

May 25, 26, 27. 

10am to 6pm 

 

Flowers 

Plant stall 

Refreshments 

 

Morris dancing at 

11am on Monday 27th 

 

 

Recreation Ground 
 
With the prospect of lighter evenings and 
warmer days we look forward to seeing the 
young people of the village enjoying the 
facilities of the recreation grounds more fully. 
The Recreation Ground Sub-committee is 
hoping to reform into a fully fledged 
independent committee again shortly. If you 
would be interested in getting involved, please 
speak to Jenny Als or Julie Masters. 
 
It is important that those who use the 
grounds recognise and respect the rights 
of other users, and of those who live 
close to the grounds. 
 

 
  

One of the next projects for the village to 
undertake should be the renewal and updating 
of the playspace for the younger children. The 
Committee, together with the Parish Council is 
seeking volunteers to help with this project. 
 

 

 

 
    Peasmarsh Memorial Hall 

Refurbishment Project 

 

Many residents are beginning to ask about the 
Memorial Hall and how soon it will be re-
opening.   
Considering the sort of winter we have had it is 
hardly surprising that completion has now been 
put back a week and that it is now expected 
that work will finish at the end of June. 
The builders have done a splendid job, working 
in all kinds of bitter temperatures. 
 

The project manager reports that the 
weatherboarding is nearing completion and the 
guttering shortly to be fitted; also the internal 
doors. Decoration is progressing, ceilings and 
external joinery to be completed and walls to 
have a penultimate coat.  
Floor battens are to be fitted in a fortnight, then 
under floor heating, then wooden flooring.  
 
As soon as possible you will all be invited to a 
grand opening ceremony. 
Before this happens, the Hall Management 
Committee will invite current and potential 
hirers to come and have a look at the new 
layout. 
 

 
 
 

A second DOGBIN is soon to be 

installed on the other side of  

Main Street, close to the path 

which runs past Farleys Way to 

School Lane.  It is hoped that 

this will reduce dog fouling along 

the path itself, and encourage 

others to put their dog-poo bags 

into the bin instead of decorating 

the hedgerows. 
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